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Environmental Assessment Bulletin  
The Honourable Bernard Davis, Minister of Environment and Climate Change, has 
announced the following events relative to Part 10 Environmental Assessment of the 
Environmental Protection Act.  
 

REVISED ENVIRONMENTAL PREVIEW REPORT SUBMITTED:  

Green Valley Regional Abattoir Northern Arm                              (Reg. 2102) 
Proponent: Sunshine Investments Inc.  

The proponent has submitted a revised environmental preview report (EPR) for the 
above undertaking as required by the minister. The revised EPR document is available 
on the Department of Environment and Climate Change website at: 
https://www.gov.nl.ca/ecc/projects/project-2102/ . Public comments regarding the 
revised EPR are welcome and may be emailed to the Chair of the Environmental 
Assessment Committee, Susan Mouland, at susanmouland@gov.nl.ca, to 
EAProjectComments@gov.nl.ca, or they may be mailed to the address below.  

Environmental Assessment Division  
Department of Environment and Climate Change 
Fourth Floor, West Block, Confederation Building 
P.O. Box 8700, St. John’s, NL A1B 4J6  
 

Public comments must be received by October 22, 2021. The minister’s decision on the 
revised EPR is due by November 1, 2021. 

Learn more  
 
Environmental Assessment Division   
Department of Environment and Climate Change 
West Block, Confederation Building  
P.O. Box 8700, St. John's, NL A1B 4J6  
  
Public comments may be forwarded to: EAprojectcomments@gov.nl.ca   
 
Environmental assessment information: https://www.gov.nl.ca/ecc/env-assessment/  
 
Follow us on Twitter: @GovNL and @ECCM_GovNL  
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Media contact  
 
Lynn Robinson 
Environment and Climate Change 
709-729-5449; 691-9466 
lynnrobinson@gov.nl.ca  
 
 


